
We are pleased to announce that boxed mealWe are pleased to announce that boxed meal  
distribution will resume startingdistribution will resume starting  

October 7, 2022 at 6:30pm andOctober 7, 2022 at 6:30pm and  
continue through December 2022.continue through December 2022.

Meals will come each week from participatingMeals will come each week from participating
restaurants. These meals are free and given on arestaurants. These meals are free and given on a

first come first serve basis.first come first serve basis.  
If you know anyone in need of meals, please pass this alongIf you know anyone in need of meals, please pass this along
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FridaysFridaysFridays   
6:30-7:30PM6:30-7:30PM6:30-7:30PM

201 Broad Street

Friday Free Meal Distribution

Starting 
Friday, 

October 7th


